
Parent Masterclass 12th September 2024 
 
Dyslexia Scotland West Lothian is hosting an online Parent Masterclass with dyslexia advocate Sharon Hall on 
Thursday, 12th September 2024 from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm. This free event will take place on Zoom and will not 
be recorded. Places can be booked at TicketTailor or by emailing us at dswestlothian@gmail.com. 
 
Sharon’s talk will cover: 
• Dyslexia today – what we know about dyslexia and what you might see at home 
• Inside the classroom – an insight into some of the barriers that can be experienced 
• Identifying dyslexia and evidence gathering – staged intervention and processes to identify dyslexia in 
schools 
• Support at home – tips and ideas of things you can do to help 
• You as an advocate – following your instincts and maintaining good communication with schools. 

Sharon’s talks are always informative, helpful, and friendly. Everyone is welcome. Once you have signed up, a 
Zoom link will be emailed to you on the morning of the event. Please check your junk mail folder if you don’t 
receive it.  
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Regards, 
 
Irene 
Secretary 
Sent on behalf of Dyslexia Scotland West Lothian  
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